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If you missed out on our recent webinar outlining the future of coach and education at Table Tennis England
then you can watch the full session here.

In the last couple of years, we have been making changes to the coaching pathway, coach development
opportunities and various introduction courses/workshops, to support coaches in their development.

The live webinar on Thursday January 21st discussed what we are doing, how we are doing it and the future
direction we are taking.

[embedyt] https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tGrdGTGvUCU[/embedyt]

Downloaded From:
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/organisers/coaching/webinar-the-future-of-coach-and-educa
tion/


